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INSPECTION REPORT

Inspector Observations: 

LOCATION

PERMIT HOLDER                                                                                                                                      

PERMIT # EXPIRATION DATE: SERVICE FACILITY PHONE #:

DATE

PE

E-MAIL

RE-INSPECTION DATE

Broken Yolk Cafe 1/20/2022

randycorrigan1@gmail.com

01/31/2023 3622PR0083656 Facility closure (951)934-9655  

 3:15 PM
TIME IN TIME OUT

 4:00 PM

0046

DISTRICT INSPECTOR NAME

Kristen Burnham

FACILITY NAME

Big Huevos Holdings LLC

5/20/202226495 Ynez Rd, Temecula, CA 92591

 22. SEWAGE AND WASTEWATER PROPERLY DISPOSED

Violation Description: A facility must have an approved and properly functioning plumbing system at all times.  All liquid waste 

must drain to an approved, fully functioning sewage disposal system.  Fully functional restrooms must be provided for employee 

use during hours of operation. (114197, 114250)

In response to complaint CO0081821 this facility was observed to have a failing grease interceptor. Fluid was observed to have 

emerged from the grease interceptor lids and flowed through the concrete ribbon gutter of the shopping center. Pooled greasy 

material is present on the surface of the ground near the interceptors.

The facility is hereby closed and may not reopen until approved to do so by this Department. Operating prior to receiving that 

approval will result in legal action. Do not dispose of any water within the facility that could result in further discharge from the 

grease interceptor: this includes ceasing all ware washing, food preparation, hand washing, and disposal of mop water. 

Functioning of the facility, including discharge of wastewater, must wait until reopening approval is granted. 

In order to be reopened the grease interceptor must be restored to fully functional condition. The sewer lines must all be 

functional. Keep all service invoices regarding the clean up and/or repairs that the grease interceptor undergoes. The ground 

must also be properly cleaned of all run off caused by the interceptor. Ensure that all wastewater generated during cleaning is 

captured (vacuumed) as part of the clean up process. The approval to reopen must also be granted by all other pertinent 

agencies, such as City of Temecula Building & Safety. 

If the repairs are completed by Friday 1-21-22, contact lead inspector Derrick Spencer at DSpencer@rivco.org or at 

951-461-0284 to request the reopening evaluation appointment.

 Overall Inspection Comments

Signature

Person in Charge

Alieja Dzeljilji Kim

01/20/2022

Signature not captured due to 

COVID 19 pandemic.

Environmental Health Specialist

Kristen Burnham

01/20/2022
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